
Good Evening, 
 

This is Mrs. McIntosh and it is Thursday, April 5, 2018. 

 
Hot Lunch Menu for tomorrow is Chicken Burger, Salad Bar & Wedges.   
Cost is $5.00 which includes milk & dessert.  Wedges are available every 
Friday for $2.00 as well as the salad bar for a student price of $2.50. 
 
The Grade 3-5 Drama Club presents a public performance of “The Quest for Quasi: 
How Little Red Got her Hunch Back” this evening at 7:00 p.m. in the school gym. 
Admission is by donation to our Drama Club.  Come out for a great night of 
Theater and support our young cast of actors and actresses. 
 
Activities taking place tomorrow are:  5:30-7:00 p.m. Gr. 6 & 7 Boys Basketball; 
7:00-8:30 p.m. Mini Girls Basketball Year End Party. 
 
There will be no school for students on Friday, April 13, 2018 due to a ½ day Parent/Teacher 
Interviews and a ½ day Professional Learning for staff. 
 
Parent/Teacher Interviews are taking place Thursday, April 12, 2018 from 3:00-4:15 p.m. 
and 6:00-7:45 p.m. and Friday, April 13, 2018 from 1:00-2:45 p.m.  K-2 Teachers will be 
contacting parents to set up an appointment.  Parents of Gr. 3-8 students can call the  
school to set up an appointment. 
 
With Spring weather upon us the playground is becoming increasingly wetter. 
Could you please send in a change of clothes with your child and/or have them wear 
some sort of apparel  that would keep their pants dry while out on the playground. 
 
The Woodstock Suicide Prevention Committee presents “Everything you wanted to  
Know about Suicide but Were Afraid to Ask!”  Tuesday, April 10th from 6:30-8:30 p.m. 
at the Best Western in Woodstock.  Cost is Free.  Refreshments will be served.  Seating 
is limited. The public is welcome to attend a presentation by Mr. Gregory Zed, a  
suicidologist who lives and works in New Brunswick.  Mr. Zed will present the facts on 
suicide in our province, and will follow up his presentation by answering questions about 
suicide from those attending.  Do you have a question for Gregory Zed to answer during 
the Q & A?  If so, you may email it in advance to woodstockspc@gmail.com. 
 

Thank you and Have a Great Evening! 
 
Mrs. McIntosh 
 

New CCS Website 
http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/ccs/Pages/default.aspx 

 
To Access CCS Newsletters 

http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/ccs/Pages/default.aspx


http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/ccs/Documents/Forms/Newsletters.aspx 
 

School Closures 
http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/Pages/default.aspx 

http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/ccs/Documents/Forms/Newsletters.aspx
http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/Pages/default.aspx

